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2nd May 2024 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

BISALAX – PBS Delisting – 1 June 2024 

 

Orion wishes to advise that BISALAX, bisacodyl 10mg/5ml enema, 25 x 5ml will be deleted from the 

Schedule of Pharmaceutical Benefits effective 1 June 2024.   

 

PBS Item 

Code 

Product 

Code 

EAN 
Product Description 

1263L 1179637 6432100059338 BISALAX, bisacodyl 10mg/5ml enema, 25 x 5ml 

 

The rising costs of labour, raw materials, packaging and freight, combined with a recent statutory 

price reduction, have meant the product is no longer commercially viable while listed on the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS). 

 

At this point Orion Pharma will not be withdrawing the product from the Australian Register of 

Therapeutic Goods (ARTG) and will continue to supply based on market demand.  If you would like 

to continue to purchase BISALAX after 1 June 2024 please contact Orion Pharma for updated pricing 

and trading terms. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

     

 

Gary Bird 

Country Manager Australia and New Zealand 

Orion Pharma 

+61 401 991 770 

gary.bird@orionpharma.com 
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